From: Campbell, Kevin 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 1:09 PM
To: Superfine, Richard; Peterson, Kurt
Cc: West, Walter
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Travel Request - Altec - May 9th - Follow Up

Walter West and myself represented 2FM at the meeting. We were driven to Altec on the morning of 5/9 by Paul Watson from City Utility (Contractor). A box lunch was provided upon our arrival. We completed the inspection, met regarding action items and next steps, and returned with Paul Watson on the evening of 5/9.

Kevin Campbell | Manager of Fleet Services
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